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“You Are the Light of  the World” December 1, 2009 

Report Cards
Report cards for the first term will be sent home on Wednesday, December 3rd.  Parent- Teacher interviews are 
scheduled for the evening of December 4th from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. and the morning of December 5th from 9:00 
to12:00. If you are unavailable to attend, you are encouraged to contact  you child’s teacher (s) at your earliest 
convenience.

It’s Beginning to                      
Look a lot Like Christmas

Welcome to the Holiday Season. It is so hard to 
believe that  the month of December is here. Our first 
term has been an exciting and successful time, and 

we hope that you and your 
children have enjoyed 
these first few months of 
the school year. The 
December calendar is 
attached to this letter. I 
would like to take this 

opportunity to highlight some of the festive and fun 
activities we have planned for the Christmas Season. 
We hope to see you in and around our school this 
month!

• Santa Claus Letter Writing with St. Paul, Sacred 
Heart and St. Joseph 

• Lord’s Kitchen Lunch on December 18 at 12:00
• Mass on December 18 at 1:00 
• Christmas Concert on December 21 at 9:15
• Activity Day on December 22

More information about some of these events will be 
shared at a later date. Have a great holiday season 
and remember to keep Jesus in your hearts during 
this time of the year.

Merry Christmas!

Christmas School Lunch

One of our annual traditions at OICS is to celebrate 
Christmas together by sharing a meal at the Lord’s 
Kitchen. We will be walking up on Friday, December 
18 for lunch at 12:00. The meal includes pasta, salad, 
drink and dessert and will cost each student $5.00. 
More information will be shared closer to the date. 

School Mass

In January  & February1, Masses will 
be at St. Joseph Church located on 
Ross Avenue. Fr. Pat Lafleur will 
continue to celebrate Mass with us as 
a school community.

O’Gorman High School
                                                                                 

On Thursday, December 4th during parent-teacher 
interviews representatives from O’Gorman High 
School will be on site to address any  questions 
regarding programs, course calendar, student 
services, and the transition to high school.

Science is Happening!
                                                                             

OICS sent 3 teams to this year’s Science Olympics 
on November 27th and it was a huge success! Mr. 
Schultz has also started working with students in the 
robotics club to prepare them for various school and 
regional challenges.  Keep up the great work!

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School


